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Officers for 2019-2020

Chaplain,

Msgr. Michael Gorman
Grand Knight, Tim Tozer
Deputy GK, Patrick Horan
Chancellor, Tom Eder

. Financial Secretary, =~ =

Peter Doermann
Recorder Chad Bormann
Treasurer, Robert Parkhurst
Advocate, Tom Weyenberg
Warden, Mike Horan
Outside Guard, Mark Stuttgen
Inside Guard, Lee Marks
Lecturer, Joe Oberweis
3 Year Trustee,

Kevin Van Den Heuvel
2 Year Trustee, Jason Martell
1 Year Trustee, Peter Peloquin
DD-District 24,

715-723-4088
715-271-4737
715-577-7772
715-456-6646

715-529-0887 |

715-292-4184
715-225-0549
715-861-3114
715-579-5451
715-723-4078
715-723-7624
715-577-2035

608-712-4906
715-723-3256
715-723-7862

608-712-4906
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The KC Hall is a great place for a Wedding
or special event. To rent the hall call:
Mark Stuttgen 715-723-4078
Cyril Krista 715-723-3708

Goldsmith News September 2021
Knights of Columbus Council #974

Regular Meetings 7:30 PM
Monday, September 13

Monday, October 4
Monday, November 1

Officers Meetings 7:00 PM
Monday, September 20
Monday, October 18
Monday, November 15

Please note the Rosary is recited
at 7:10 PM before each meeting.
Any member of the councel is welcome
to attend the Officers Meeting.

‘Upcoming Tvents

» Wednesday, November 3rd - Hunter’s Stag
» Memorial Mass and Potluck
- November date to be determined

Nominate a Knight/Family of the Month
We need your input on selecting a Family of the Month

and a Knight of the Month each month. Please give your
recommendations to Tim Tozer. We know that there are many
families who are doing wonderful things in our community.

In the next newsletter we will have a complete report of the
recipients of the Knight and Family of the Month awards from
January 2020 to November 2020.

Knights of Columbus Insurance
If you have any questions or needs, please contact our field agent

Jason A. Bourget at jason.bouget@kofc.org, by phone 715-937-
7039. His address is N15964 Copenhaver Ave, Stanley WI.




September 2021 News
Council Dues

We have 67 members who have not paid their 2021 council dues yet. Gentlemen - the council has to pay a
quarterly per capita fee to the Supreme Council and the state council for each member. When your dues are
not paid, the council has to pay your per capita. Please try to take care of this as soon as possible.

Financial Secretary Postition
Russ Rowan who has held the position of Financial Secretary for over a decade, has stepped down due to health
reasons. A big Thank You to Russ for a job well done. The Financial Secretary is appointed by the Supreme
Council at the recommendation of the Local KC Council.
Brother Knight Peter Doermann has accepted and been appointed the new Financial Secretary. Thank you Peter
for taking this position. We are confident that you will serve the council well.

Bingo
Last spring we were wondering how we would be able to make our Charity Donations since we were not able to
have Bingo all year. Some suggested we should try to start bingo during the summer. Most thought that it
would not work.
Cyril said “We can do this”. He called his brother Knights to find out who would be willing to work on Friday
nights during the Summer. Eighteen brother Knights and three Ladies answered the call. They were able to add
about $40,000.00 to the Bingo Fund.
Cyril and the council are very thankful for all who donated their time.
As we head into the Fall season of Bingo, things are looking good. They still could use more help so that everyone
does not have to be there every Friday. Help is especially needed in the kitchen area.
Call Cyril Krista at 715-723-3708 if you would like to help or have any questions regarding helping.
A big Thank You also goes to Cyril Krista for heading this up. ]
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Charitable Donations

Thanks to the recent Bingo Receipts, the Council was able to make the Charity Donations that would normally
have been made last Spring at the Recognition Dinner (which was canceled). These donations were for the
2019/2020 fraternal year. These major donations were made to McDonell Area School System (MACS), the local
Parishes (Holy Ghost, Notre Dame, St. Charles), St Peter’s School, Fr. Goldsmith Chapel, St. Joseph's Lifeline
program, Casa Hogar orphanage, as well as numerous smaller donations. The total donations amounted to
$19,000.00.

Bucket Brigade
This is the group of men and women volunteers that clean the hall after rentals. Tom Weyeberg is currently

heading this group up. When a cleanup is needed, Tom calls the group members. They usually meet at 8:00 am
and they are usually done by 10:00 am with time to socialize with coffee and rolls. Please consider becoming a
part of this very important group. If you wish to help, you can call Tom Weyenberg at 715-861-3114 for more
details.

The KC Council gives a big Thank You to all who help with this. This saves the council a substantial amount of
money, by not having to hire a cleaning service. Thank you Tom for heading this up.

News continued on insert






